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I am vehemently opposed to this proposal!  As a lifelong Oregonian - and now a 

“senior citizen” - I live on a fixed income, having saved all of my adult life to ensure 

that I could retire comfortably and without falling dependent upon others.  Additional 

taxation on property I have paid for - as a result of working for decades to earn - is 

alarming to say the least - and should not, under any circumstances, be pursued.   

 

  


